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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

NFA Congratulates the Brave Gladiators on Qualifying for the 2nd Round 
of the 2024 Women Africa Cup of Nations. 
 
The Namibia Football Association [NFA] is delighted to extend our heartfelt 
congratulations to the Brave Gladiators, Namibia's Senior Women National Team, 
on their remarkable achievement in the 2024 Women Africa Cup of Nations 
[WAFCON] qualifiers. 
 
 
In an electrifying and hard-fought battle, the Brave Gladiators emerged victorious 
over Gambia, securing their spot in the 2nd round of the qualifiers. The team’s 
triumph in both legs of the qualifiers, with a 3-2 win in the away match and a 
convincing 2-0 victory in the return leg, exemplifies their skills and resilience. 
Their determination and sportsmanship throughout this campaign has made 
Namibia proud. 
 
This success not only advances Namibia's representation in women's football but 
also serves as an inspiration to aspiring female footballers across the nation. 
 
As Interim General Secretary of the NFA, I want to express our gratitude to the 
coaching staff, NDTC, fans, and everyone who has contributed to the team's 
success. Your unwavering support and belief in the Brave Gladiators have been 
instrumental in this achievement. 
 
The NFA pledges its continued support to the Brave Gladiators as they prepare for 
the next stage of the 2024 WAFCON qualifiers. We are confident that this 
incredible team will continue to make Namibia proud on the international stage. 
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